
 

 

 

FOR PUBLIC RECORD 

 

6 March 2019     

The Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission 

55 Collins Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

By E-mail: investigations2@adcommission.gov.au 

Dear Commissioner 
 
Review No 499 - Hot rolled structural steel sections from Japan, Korea, Taiwan and Thailand 
MCC Structure 

1. As you are aware, I am the authorised representative for Tung Ho Steel Enterprise Corporation 
(“THS”). 

2. As submitted in their Response to Exporter Questionnaire, THS propose a slight amendment to the 
optional MCC category of cross-sectional thickness to less than and greater than 12mm rather than 
11mm, as this better reflects the standard sizes produced under the Australian standard. 

3. Please refer to confidential attachment of email from THS dated 27 February 2019, including extract 
from Australian standard. 

4. This slight amendment will group like goods in the same MCC for fair comparison. 

5. THS request the Commission apply policy and practice as per Anti-Dumping Notice No 2018/77. 

6. Should you require any additional information, please advise. 

 

Yours faithfully       

 

Troy Morrow 
troy@lentro.com.au 
Ph:  +61 419 782 205 
 

 


